Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 10:49 AM

To: Anthony Favry

Subject: Re: Request Nominations - Budget Transformation Cmt
Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 26, 2023, at 10:23 AM, Anthony Favry <afavry@ledyard.net> wrote:

Good Morning -

Mike, Joanne and Brandon have been recommended for participation in this Committee. | am waiting to confirm with
Joanne, however, barring me indicating otherwise, please proceed these being the BoE representatives.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,
Anthony

On Thu, Jun 15, 2023 at 3:28 PM Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> wrote:
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Good Afternoon:

As a follow-up to the Town Council’s March 23, 2023 request, the Administration Committee
plans to hold a Special Meeting on June 28, 2023 to recommend members to be appointed to
the Budget Transformation Committee and wanted to be sure the Board of Education was
represented, in accordance with the Resolution.

Your help in forwarding the names to two Board of Education members who would like to
serve on this short-term (4-month commitment, with a project completion date of October
27,2023 ) by early next week would be appreciated.

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact
Chairman Dombrowski, or Councilor Ingalls.



Thank you,

Roxanne

Roxanne M. Maher
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From: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 9:47 AM

To: Anthony Favry (afavry@Iledyard.net) <afavry@ledyard.net>; Jason S. Hartling <jhartling@ledyard.net>
Cc: Anthony Favry <afavry@me.com>; Anita Cleetus <acleetus@Iedyard.net>; Kevin J. Dombrowski
<KJDom@ledyardct.org>; Fred Allyn, lll <mayor@I|edyardct.org>; Roxanne Maher <council@Iledyardct.org>
Subject: Request Nominations - Budget Transformation Cmt

Good Morning Chairman Favry:



Please find attached a Memo dated March 23, 2023 from Chairman Dombrowski
regarding a request for nominations for two members from the Board of Education

to serve on the Committee To Transform The Budget Process.

Should you have any questions regarding this request
please do not hesitate to contact Chairman Dombrowski at

(860) 383-6463 or email kidom@Iedyardct.org

Thank you,

Roxanne

Roxanne M. Maher
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Thank You, Anthony Chair, Ledyard Board of Education



This is a staff email account managed by Ledyard Public Schools. This email and any files transmitted with it are
confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have
received this email in error please notify the sender.



